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Dear Parents and Carers,  

As we get closer to the Hilltop trip, we thought it a good time to run through the details of the trip.   

We will be leaving from Walpole Cross Keys Primary School at 9:45am prompt on Sunday 9th July 2023.  Mr 

Overton will be here from 9:30am, so please feel free to come along at that time to ensure that your children 

are all signed in with us and that they have everything they need. 

If your child will require additional medicines to those already kept in school please complete the medical forms 

required and hand all medicines (clearly named) over to me on Sunday. 

Please make sure you do send your child with a packed lunch (fully disposable) for the first day as the first meal 

included in the package is dinner. 

As previously discussed, please ensure the children do not bring any electronics – such as game players and 

mobile phones. 

Children may bring money (up to £10) with them to spend in the tuck and gift shops, please ensure money is in a 

named purse/wallet.  Teachers will not be taking any responsibility for money during this trip. 

On our final day, Wednesday 12th July, we will be having lunch at Hilltop with the aim to depart at 1:30pm.  Mrs 

Goodwin will text you as soon as we have an accurate time of arrival.  We will of course keep your children until 

the end of school day if you need us to, however, you are also very welcome to collect them as soon as they 

arrive! 

We have included a suggested packing list for your interest.  Should you have any concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Overton  

Assistant Head & Class Teacher 


